Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 2:25 PM
To: Maria Tracy

Subject: RE: Clean up status UnoCal 7376
Ms. Tracy,

I can provide the contact information for the Chevron Project Manager and the project manager
for Chevron's consulting firm, ARCADIS:

Roya Kambin, Chevron
phone 925-790-6270
email RLKG@chevron.com

Katherine Brandt, ARCADIS
phone 510-596-9675
email katherine.brandt@arcadis-us.com

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Maria Tracy [m4tracy@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 12:02 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Re: Clean up status UnoCal 7376
Hello Mr. Wickham,

Wow. I am astounded that the clean up has made no further progress in the 3 years since I
first contacted you. (I know this is not your fault ) The wheels do move slowly, don't they?

Do you have a sense of Chevron's time frame? Should I be contacting the city Of Pleasanton
for follow up?

We are a homeowner that would like to sell our home in the next couple of years but are
impeded by this situation. Clearly, we want it resolved in a timely manner. I really don't
like lawyers.

Please let me know your thoughts on this situation. Is there someone at Chevron I can call?

Sincerely,
Maria Tracy

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 5, 2011, at 11:00 AM, "Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org> wrote:

> Ms. Tracy,

>

> The proposed remediation for the fuel leak case at 4191 First Street in Pleasanton has not
started. Chevron has taken over manangment of the remediation from ConocoPhillips and will
be submitting a revised remedial design. The cleanup will still use soil vapor extraction as
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the primary cleanup method but Chevron is proposing revising equipment and technical
parameters.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

Online case files can be reviewed at the following Alameda County
Environmental Health website: http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 8:38 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Clean up status UnoCal 7376

>

>

>

>

>

>

>

>

> From: Matt and Maria Tracy [m4tracy@yahoo.com]
>

>

>

>

> Hi Mr. Wickham,
>

>

I am inquiring into the status of the clean up for Site #UNOCAL 7376/Geotracker ID #
T0600100101 at 4191 First Street, Pleasanton. I am a homeowner in the area immediately behind
the UNOCAL site. Has the remediation been completed? If so when and have all areas been
addressed?

Many thanks for your help.

Maria Tracy
925-519-1293
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